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Torrent Download.This invention relates generally to the provision
of protective covering for carpeting and like floor coverings and,
more particularly, to a protective covering of the type useful in the
treatment and storage of carpeting and similar floor coverings. In
recent years, carpeting which is highly durable and is of superior
quality has become available. In the construction of homes,
apartments and similar structures, attempts have been made to
cover the carpets which are presently available. Most of the
carpeting that is presently available is of the textile type which
comprises a pile or tufted portion to which a backing is secured for
securing the carpet to the floor on which it is placed. While the
covering of new carpeting generally is very effective, there are
instances where the carpet, for one reason or another, is required
to be cleaned or stored over an extended period of time. In the
instance of carpeting such as it comes from a source other than
the manufacturer of the carpet, it is difficult to readily provide an
effective covering for the carpeting until the carpeting has been
moved into the house or apartment and is fully installed. When
such carpeting is moved into the house or apartment and then
becomes covered with dust or other particles, the dust or particles
tend to adhere to the carpeting rendering it difficult or impossible
to clean. It is, accordingly, a principal object of this invention to
provide a covering which may be readily provided for the
protection of a carpeting or similar floor covering and which will
render it very convenient to clean and store for a period of time
before the carpet is actually installed and becomes exposed to the
dust and particles which would otherwise adhere to it. It is a
further object of this invention to provide a covering of the type
which is readily installed and provides protection for the floor
covering. It is a still further object of this invention to provide a
covering of the type which is effective and provides good
protection for the floor covering for a period of time before the
carpeting is actually installed. In connection with the foregoing, it
has been found desirable to provide a rigid or semirigid backing to
the floor covering to assist in maintaining the integrity of the
protective covering and to provide a stable platform upon which
the covering may be established. However, such rigid or semirigid
backings by necessity have tended to restrict the ability to fold and
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